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Youth Info Market 
 

 
 

Fun and Games at Waid Community Campus 
 
 

There was a great turnout from organisations and agencies at Waid 
Community Campus in March.  Joining us this time was Cambo Gardens, 
Fisheries Museum, Children 1st, Pittenweem Tennis Club, Waid 
Community Use, Frappy Youth Club, The Lighthouse and Active Schools 
Ambassadors.  See inside for more photographs. 
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Welcome to the fifth Newsletter of the East Neuk Youth Work Planning & 
Delivery Group; in short East Neuk Youth Work Partnership. 
 

This group consists of local young people organisations and agencies, 
and meets every 6-8 weeks to plan and deliver on projects and events for 
and with young people in the East Neuk. 
 

Currently involved are:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our aim is:- 

To encourage and support young people to achieve their potential  

 

 

 

 

 
 
The Newsletter gives a flavour of the partnership projects and events, that 
have been happening, are on the go or will happen in the future. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Offering opportunities, building resilience, 

celebrating achievements and 

promoting health & wellbeing 

Community Learning & Development (CLD), Waid Academy Community Use,  

Anstruther Improvements Association (AIA), Family and Community Support Team,  

Scottish Association for Mental Health (SAMH), NE Fife Community Police,  

Anstruther Fisheries Museum, Cambo Heritage Trust, Lighthouse, East Neuk Centre, 

Clued Up, East Neuk Foodbank, Health Promotion Service, Waid Academy, East Neuk 

Sports Hub, Skills Development Scotland, Family & Community Support East, Fife 

Young Carers, Family support Fife, Active Schools, Fife College  

 

Hi, my name is Caroline and I am the new community education 

worker in the East Neuk.  I started on 28 January so I am settling 

in and getting out and about meeting people.  Everyone has been 

so friendly and welcoming. I will mostly be based at Waid Academy 

so feel free to pop in if you are about.  I am new to working in Fife 

as I previously have worked in Dundee and Angus.  I have mostly 

worked in the third sector. Just before starting this post I worked 

with young carers in Angus.  I am looking forward to the new 

experiences I will have in this job and getting to know and working 

with the community.  If anyone wants to get in touch my email is 

caroline.berry@fife.gov.uk or mobile number 07713088506. 

Welcome to Caroline Berry – new CLD worker 
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This was the third Youth Info Market held in the Atrium area of the Waid 
Campus where young people meet up and have their lunch break.  It’s a 
great opportunity for organisations and agencies to connect with young 
people to let them know what youth services and activities are available 
to them.  Here are a selection on pictures taken on the day. 
 

 
 
 
 

Youth Info Market @ Waid Campus 
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Thank you to Cambo Gardens, Fisheries Museum, Children 1st, 
Pittenweem Tennis Club, Waid Community Use, Frappy Youth Club, The 
Lighthouse and Active Schools Ambassadors for taking part. 
 
If you would like to be involved in the next Youth Info Market please get in 
touch with Margaret Samson 01334 659355 or Caroline Berry on 
07713088506. We hope to organise the next market in June. 
 

Youth Info Market @ Waid Campus 
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Active Schools – Waid Cluster 
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Lighthouse 
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Over the holidays we will be running a junior Arts Class and a Pottery 
class. This will be on the first week of the holidays. Monday 8th – Friday 
12th April and will take place in the Waid Community Campus, see details 
below. Spaces are limited so please book well in advance. 
 

 
We only have a few spaces left in our pottery class for children 7-12 years.  Please 

get in touch before Friday 6th April to secure a place. 
         

 

Easter Art Activities at Waid Community Use 



 

 8 

8 NEWSLETTER – EAST NEUK YOUTH WORK PLANNING & DELIVERY PARTNERSHIP GROUP – MARCH 2019 

                   
 

 
 
Delighted to report that the East Neuk Community Sports Hub have once again 
combined together to provide a wide and varied sports programme running over the 
second week of the Easter Holidays Monday 15th – Thursday 18th April.  Activities will 
include karate, tennis parkour golf and more fun and games!  Booking is advisable as 
these places tend to get snapped up quickly.  Our summer camp was a sell out! 
 

 

 

East Neuk Community Sports Hub Easter Activities 
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It’s been a great start to the New Year for Frappy!  Staff and volunteers continue to 
provide quality youth work activities whether its art or sports.  We have been very lucky 
to be supported by other organisations and agencies in the East Neuk.  A special 
mention goes out to the Lighthouse who provide Frappy with regular art and craft 
sessions.  These are hugely popular with the young people who attend.  We were 
delighted to welcome the East Neuk First Responders in March who provided amazing 
life saving techniques including defibrillator training, recovery positioning and what to 
do in the event of someone choking.  We all learned so much! Here are just a few of 
our more recent pictures. 
 

 

 
 
Frappy is open to young people aged S1 – S3.  It runs every Friday during term time 
from 7-9pm and costs £2.  S2/S3 have the option to play on the Astro for just £1 all 
evening. Young people can take part in a huge variety of sports and art & craft 
activities.  We encourage other youth agencies to come along and meet our young 
people and let them know what services are in the area that they may be interested 
in. If you would like to visit Frappy please contact Margaret Samson by email 
margaret.samson-cu@fife.gov.uk or telephone 01334 659355 for more information 

Frappy News 
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Future ENYWPDG Meetings 

 
Wednesday 12th June 2019  9.30 – 11.00am in Conference room Waid Campus 

Future Youth Info Market 

Friday 21st June (TBC)   12.50 – 1.50pm in the Atrium area Waid Campus 

 

If you would like to become part of the Partnership or have ideas for project work/events, 

contact Margaret Samson on 01334 659355 or email margaret.samson-cu@fife.gov.uk  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

  

Dates for your diaries 


